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SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE SUBSTITUTE FOR 
SENATE BILL NO. 118

As Recommended by House Committee on 
Calendar and Printing

Brief*

House Sub. for SB 118 would amend a section of law 
dealing  with  legislative  page  compensation  and  allow  the 
Director  of  Legislative  Administrative  Services  to  pay 
legislative pages a remuneration having a value of not less 
than $3.  Any remuneration having a value of more than $3 
would require Legislative Coordinating Council approval.

The  bill  would  be  in  effect  upon  publication  in  the 
Kansas Register.

Background

This  bill  contains  the  provisions  of  HB  2733.   At  the 
hearing on HB 2733, the Committee heard from the Director 
of Legislative Administrative Services.  He stated the cost of 
processing each check for  legislative pages was $6.00 not 
counting the cost of postage or the actual $3 amount of the 
check.   He  proposed  providing  a  coupon  worth  $3  which 
could be redeemed at the snack bar in the Capitol.  Pages 
would  continue  to  receive  the  certificate  of  recognition  for 
service as they currently do.

The Committee heard the bill would result in a savings 
of over $8,300 a year.

____________________
*Supplemental  notes  are  prepared  by  the  Legislative  Research 
Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental 
note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at 
http://www.kslegislature.org


